
 

  

  

 

 

 

Registration for CGFO Review Course Webinars is Open 

 

The FGFOA is proud to present our CGFO Review Course Webinars! 
  
Each four-hour review course is broken down into two, two-hour session.  
  
Registration Fees: 
$25.00 for each two-hour session. 
  
You will receive a GoTo Webinar link with the login information after your 
registration is completed. 
 

To Register: 
• Click on the FGFOA Login button below. 
• Log into your FGFOA account 
• Click on the CGFO Participants tab at the top right of the page. 

 

Log into FGFOA Account Here  
 

 

CGFO Review Course Webinar Schedule 

 

Accounting & Financial Reporting 
Part 1 

June 18, 2024 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 

Accounting & Financial Reporting 
Part 2 

June 20, 2024 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 

Debt Administration Part 1 

July 30, 2024 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 

Debt Administration Part 2 

August 1, 2024 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 

Financial Administration (TBD) 

Treasury Management (TBD) 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftuszotabb.cc.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001psDOS0Vdv3ytgFP8VxJQamGxlkeJ-pILetXYpwZ1H3P_o4ufaNkZvDn5dh5VP9jASJW_D2qua3UlW0aMpoJbutim2ted9IQLyaYK_KLrg3NE0u5ppAgZ3D7uwmiPXat-FJtrics4DDiJp5qu8mHuqinAVMfJUYhtce6F45oVImWa3ulxVigcfLDIEN4EQT09Cepx7I8r1TrxTBlm1_dJPva06B371-gVcuV7c_whsuOVWACX1014zlXCfYyCMfnguhDCFWw3NAc_Ux8rvZ-mveQ5YjLpSKgFl7znDHFtsCU%3D%26c%3D%26ch%3D&data=05%7C02%7Cjwalker%40flcities.com%7C7bdc5696804c40b2097808dc8a3b082a%7C2d642e08dfa4427d864657d423c7c43e%7C0%7C0%7C638537233360756667%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6%2BRIvsykda9%2BcaSYvAcBSo1J7PuUctNMN1e6dyU9Sf4%3D&reserved=0


Municipal Budgeting Part 1 

July 16, 2024 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 

Municipal Budgeting Part 2 

July 17, 2024 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Registration Fees 

 

Each two-hour Review Course Webinar is $25.00 
 

(Registration for additional review course webinars will be added 
as dates are confirmed)  

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Karen Pastula  
 

  

  

 

  

 

mailto:kpastula@flcities.com

